
 

 

To the Directors General of SFEE 

Chalandri, May 08, 2015 

 

Re: Documentation of the Value of donations up to 1% of the total turnover  

 

Dear Director General,  

With reference to article 16.9 of the SFEE Code of Conduct for the promotion of 
prescription-only medicinal products, we remind you that donations/grants may be 
performed by pharmaceutical companies, only up to a percentage of 1% of their 
total turnover.  

In this case, and given the post you made at www.donations.gr, we kindly request 
that you address a letter to SFEE's Due Diligence Department, by virtue of which 
you will document, with elements from the balance sheet of the fiscal year 2014 
being closed, that the donations declared do not exceed 1% of your total turnover. 

We thank you in advance for your prompt response.  

Yours sincerely  

 

  
Michalis Cheimonas     Yannis Chryssospathis  
General Manager of SFEE     Legal Advisor of SFEE  
Responsible for Ethics Issues  
 


